Letter of Understanding
Between
Wyandotte Public School District
and
Wyandotte Education Association

With regard to the 2022-23 school year calendar, the Wyandotte Public School District
(“District”) and the Wyandotte Education Association (“WEA”), mutually agree to the following:

1. Parent Teacher conferences scheduled for the following dates will take place virtually.

-Thursday, October 20 2022 (Wilson Middle School)
-Wednesday, November 9, 2022 (Roosevelt High School)
-Thursday, November 17, 2022 (All Elementary Buildings)
-Wednesday, March 1, 2023 (Roosevelt High School)
-Thursday, March 2, 2023 (Wilson Middle School)
-Thursday, March 9, 2023 ( All Elementary Buildings)

2. Inthe event Parent-Teacher conferences are required at Madison, The Lincoln Center,
or Jo Brighton Skills Center during the 2022-23 school year, these conferences shall
take place virtually.

3. Should a parent request an in-person conference, this will be scheduled at a mutually
agreeable time, outside of the parent conference window.

4. PLC’s will not meet the week of August 30, 2022; November 7, 2022 or December 21,
2022 in order to allow time for GCN's/ALICE online training to be completed.

Disciplinary action may be taken to any staff member who fails to complete the required
modules.

The parties agree and acknowledge this Letter of Understanding shall only apply to the 2022-23
school year and shall expire at the end of the year unless the parties agree on a mutual date
prior to the end of the 2022-23 school year. This Letter of Understanding shall not be considered
as precedent or past practice in future situations by either party. In addition, this document
presents the entire agreement between the parties as the matters addressed herein. No other
agreements, including alterations/changes/modifications to the collective bargaining agreement
shall be binding unless in writing and signed by both parties.
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